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20th May 2020 

 

 

 

Dear 

 

 

I really wanted to write to you to say that I hope that you and your loved ones are all 

safe and well. You are also very much in my thoughts and prayers during these very 

unprecedented times. By now I expect that you are used to attending your Hub 

School or to the routine of home learning and I hope that you enjoying the 

experience as best as you can. I am absolutely thrilled that you have chosen to start 

year 7 at Ysgol Penrhyn Dewi VA this September and I am very much looking 

forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Starting a new school is very exciting but I am sure that you have lots of questions to 

ask about how the transition from your current primary to Ysgol Penrhyn Dewi VA 

will look over the coming months. I would just like to reassure you that we have 

already started planning what your transition programme will look like.  We are 

working very hard to ensure that you are very well prepared to join us and that you 

are well looked after. We will be in touch very soon to tell you in detail about what 

we have planned for you. If you have forgotten what the Dewi Campus or some of 

the staff look like, please click on the link below which will take you to a virtual tour 

of the building along with introductions from key staff. 

 

https://youtu.be/2fYS7dlIibw   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Try to enjoy the new way of learning over the next few weeks, relax over half term 

and I will see you  as soon as we possibly can. I am especially looking forward to 

welcoming you on the first day of term in September, when you officially  become a 

Pembrokeshire All Black and part of #teamypdva. 

 

 

Be joyful, keep the faith and do the little things, 

 

 

 

Mr David Haynes 

Headteacher 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F2fYS7dlIibw&data=02%7C01%7CMorrisL189%40hwbmail.net%7Ca123440d7733470b2eaf08d7fc056db0%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C637254972547921576&sdata=9dNN1GIUJpnIoCo0cTsnEcWvw

